
 

 

23 March 2021 
 

Dear Parents /Caregivers, 
 

Home School Conferences are on Wednesday 14 and Thursday 15 April.  Home 
School Conferences are very important as we set goals for your child for the year, and 
students are expected to attend. 

 

Wednesday 14 April school will close at 12.30pm and interviews will be from 1.15-
7.00pm. 
 

Kelly Club (after school care) will open at 12.30pm & Sushi Lunch will be available. 
 

Thursday 15 April school will close at normal time and interviews will be from 3.30 - 
6.30 pm. 
 

To make a booking please follow the instructions below: 

1. Go to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz. Enter the code: 9psbd 

2. Enter your name and your child’s name. 

3. On the next page pick the teachers you would like to see. 

4. You will then see a timetable. Click on the time you would like. 
 

If you do not have access to a computer or have any problems, please come and see 
me in the office and I will help you. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Jenny Bristow 

Deputy Principal 
 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/

